
Freedom of information request NCC-047748-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
To assist me in a short research paper on Local Government Treasury Management, please can you 
let me know which external Treasury Advisors you currently use, if any? 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm that we do not currently use an external Treasury 
advisor. 
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
 
My working days are Monday & Tuesday. 
Lorraine.hayes@nottscc.gov.uk 
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